
From: Jo-Ann Cassidy
To: Columbia County Building and Zoning Info
Cc: Jo-Ann Cassidy
Subject: Permit extension
Date: Wednesday, May 14, 2025 10:15:13 AM

External Sender - From: (Jo-Ann Cassidy

<mamacatj@gmail.com>)

This message came from outside your organization.

WARNING This message has originated from an External Source. This may be a phishing email that

can result in unauthorized access. Please use proper judgment and caution when opening

attachments, or clicking links.

May 15, 2025

 

To whom it may concern:

Please extend Permit #25240 as we are still working on the wiring. Thank you.

Jo-Ann Cassidy
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